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[bookmark: _Toc2]Article summary:
1. The CEO of the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) recently linked parental rights advocates with an effort to roll back child abuse protections.
2. Mark Del Monte believes that allowing parents to make decisions about their children is essentially rolling back "100 years of legal developments around the rights of children and [turning] them back into property."
3. Questions have been raised about the trustworthiness and reliability of the AAP, with some experts suggesting that it is prone to ideological capture.
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Appears strongly imbalanced: The article is written in a biased or one-sided way, and the information it provides is not trustworthy enough to be considered a reliable source. You should consult other sources to find reliable information on the presented issues.
[bookmark: _Toc4]Article analysis:
The article presents a critical view on parental rights advocates seeking to defend their fundamental right to make decisions about how to raise their children, linking them with an effort to roll back child abuse protections. The article does not provide any evidence for this claim, nor does it explore any counterarguments or present both sides equally. Furthermore, the article does not mention any potential risks associated with such a move, nor does it provide any evidence for its claims regarding the trustworthiness and reliability of the AAP. 
The article also fails to mention any potential biases in its reporting, such as one-sided reporting or promotional content. Additionally, there are several unsupported claims made throughout the article which could be seen as misleading or inaccurate. For example, when discussing schools keeping students' gender identities secret from parents, there is no evidence provided for why teachers and administrators believe that they have to do this for the safety of the child or why they risk the child being subjected to abuse by parents if those parents are not accepting of the gender identity. 
In conclusion, while this article provides an interesting perspective on parental rights advocates and their efforts to roll back child abuse protections, it lacks sufficient evidence and fails to explore counterarguments or present both sides equally. Furthermore, there are several unsupported claims made throughout which could be seen as misleading or inaccurate. As such, this article should be read with caution and further research should be conducted before drawing any conclusions from its contents.
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· Parental rights advocates
· Child abuse protections
· Gender identity and parental rights
· Risks associated with rolling back child abuse protections
· AAP trustworthiness and reliability
· Biases in reporting on parental rights
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